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Spellings 

Children should now have a new login in for their Spellings Shed accounts this year.  

Please find a link below to the login area: 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb 

For week beginning Monday 4th February children will complete list 19 for their year groups. 

Spellings can also be found at: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps  

Writer of the Week 

  

 

Writer of the Week 

Year 3– Alexander Caffery  

Year4– Haseeb Zadi 

Year 5– Samraj Gahir  

Year 6– Lily Broomhall  

School Dinners 

This term we have a new menu. Please find it attached to the bottom of the newsletter. 

Next week will be week 2 

School dinners are £2.50 per day which is payable on Pay360. If your child would like a school dinner, they can order one daily. All they 

need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does not like the main 

menu option that day. 

 

 

 

6M have won the golden jacket this week. 

Look out for Mrs McWilliams in the golden jacket next week! 

Which class will win next week?......... 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb
https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps


Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the 

newsletter every week. Any new additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to 

identify and add to your diary. 

 

Thursday 16th February– Children break up for half term. 

Thursday 16th February– Girls Football vs Fallings Park HOME 

Thursday 16th February– World Book Day costume swap at the Infant site after school. 

Friday 17th February– INSET DAY– SCHOOL CLOSED 

Thursday 2nd March– Fair Trade sale in the Library after school  

2nd March– Boys/ Mixed football match vs Woodthorne HOME 

Friday 3rd March– World Book Day in School– Children are invited to dress up as a book character. 

Monday 6th March– Bags2School donations  

Tuesday 7th March—Parents’ evening. 

Wednesday 8th March– Parents’ evening. 

Monday 13th March– Netball Match vs Castlecroft HOME  

Thursday 16th March– Year 6 meeting– SATS and Residential 3.30pm 

Friday 24th March– PFA Quiz Night. 

Friday 31st March– Break up for Easter  

Monday 17th April– School reopens-Summer term begins. 

Monday 24th April– Film Night  

Monday 1st May—Bank holiday– School closed 

Thursday 4th– Friday 5th May– Year 4 residential to Stratford 

Monday 8th May– School Closed BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 9th– Friday 12th May– Year 6 SATS week  

Friday 26th May break up for half term 

Monday 5th June– School reopens 

Wednesday 12th July– Friday 14th July– Year 6 residential to Standon Bowers 

Friday 21st July– Break up for summer  

 

Thought of the week    

Theme– E-safety / Trust 

Well done to year 3 who worked alongside the  

e-safety committee to deliver worship this week. 

 



Well Done to Football Teams! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to both our football teams who represented our schools marvellously yesterday at the Grammar School. They 

were very competitive matches against very strong teams. 

A big well done to Jesse who scored an absolutely amazing goal! I must say, the team spirit and shared celebration when 

Jesse scored showed our girls as what they are– fantastic young ladies who support each other 100% and share success.  

It was also lovely that the girls team managed to catch the end of the mixed team game and gave great encouragement!  

Well done children. You made us proud again. 

Recent SIAMS Inspection  

I am thrilled to share with you that we now have the outcome of our recent church school inspection. We were graded 

‘Excellent’ which is the highest grade.   

We are very proud of the report and thank all the families who were involved on the day and of course your wonderful 

children. The inspection team commented on the children’s behaviour, conduct and manner.  

 

“This inspirational school prepares pupils with extraordinarily firm foundations as they set out on life’s adventure.”  

 

“Diversity is experienced and celebrated and pupils grow in wisdom and understanding as they live and learn together.”  

 

“RE of exceptional quality is led and taught across the school by a highly-skilled subject leader.” 

 

“A culture of curiosity and questioning supports strong moral and spiritual development. Pupils of different faiths and 

beliefs are confident to express their thoughts in an atmosphere of mature respect. Consequently, the pupils’ ability to 

talk knowledgeably about faiths and worldviews is impressive.” 

 

 

If you would like to read the full report, please follow the link to the blog: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/post/juniors-siams-inspection-report 

 

 

 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/post/juniors-siams-inspection-report


Welcome to our New Cook! 

We would like to introduce our new cook Sarah! Sarah has loved her first 

week at Christ Church and the children have loved having her. If your 

child would like to try a school dinner, now would be a great time to do 

so. All they need to do is tell their teacher on the day during the dinner 

register and payment is made via their Pay360 account. 

School Council  

Well done to the school council who raised £56 for Macmillan with their 

cake sale this week! Well done children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tree Planting and Litter Picking in the Community 

On Saturday 11th February 10.00am-1.00pm there will be a community group doing tree planting and litter picking. 

Everyone is more than welcome. The team would really appreciate your support. The team are meeting at Penk Rise fields, 

Tettenhall Wood. 

 

 

 

 

 

Collection After School 
 
Please ensure you book your children into after school club if your are aware you are going to be late to collect. We appreci-
ate there will be unavoidable circumstances which catch us out from time to time, this is understandable. Children will al-
ways be kept safe with us in school until parents arrive.  
However, parents who collect children late on a regular basis will be signposted to afterschool care which is a chargeable 
service. If you would like to use the library on a Thursday after school, you are very welcome to do so. However, children 
must be accompanied by an adult. If childcare is required, it must be through the afterschool club. Many thanks for your 
cooperation.  

 



 

At Christ Church we love reading and any opportunity to celebrate this! World Book Day will be celebrated on 
Friday 3rd March and this year’s theme for the day is ‘You are a reader.’ The teachers have been busy planning 
lots of reading themed activities for the children to complete throughout the day and it will be filled with lots of 
exciting, celebratory ways to promote reading for pleasure on World Book Day and all year round.  

 

Dressing up 

We are inviting children to bring in their favourite book and dress up as a book character for the day. We would 
love to see homemade costumes and do not expect parents to go to the expense of buying new costumes. 

 

Reading breakfasts 

We would like to invite parents/carers into school from 8am in the Year 6 classrooms during World Book week 
to spend some quality time reading with your child.  You can enter the school through the gate by the upper Key 
Stage Two classrooms. Please see the schedule below. 

We will have complimentary refreshments for you to enjoy while you discover exciting new books or please feel 
free to bring your own books to enjoy. 

*Please note that children must be accompanied by an adult. 

Monday 27th February – Year 3  

Tuesday 28th February – Year 4 

Wednesday 1st March– Year 5 

Thursday 2nd March – Year 6 

 

 

Extreme Reader Competition                                                                                                     

 

We would like children to get a photo of themselves reading their books in unusual and out-of-the-ordinary places. 
The more creative – the better! We would love for families to get involved as well so please feel free to join in. All 
photos can be emailed to christchurchjuniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk There will be prizes for the most crea-
tive photos.  

Please keep an eye out for further details about our exciting author event happening during this week and please 
remember to join us after school on Thursday 2nd March in the library for a ‘Fairtrade Fortnight’ chocolate sale.   

Thank you for your continued support and happy reading!             

Miss Tolley 

 

 

mailto:christchurchjuniorschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk







